From: Grant H

To: Luckett, Jay
Subject: Gilman’s Point
Date: Thursday, April 27, 2023 11:23:46 AM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links, open attachments, or give
away private information unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe.

As a former St Matthews resident, the neighborhood is in need of a newer apartment complex.
Don’t let the people hesitant to change, clog the future growth of the city.

Regards,
Grant
Thanks, Grant Huyear grant.huyear(@gmail.com Sent from Gmail
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